
 
 
Cypress Buyers Association 
16635 Spring Cypress Rd, #2287 
Cypress, TX 77429 
 

 
Dear 2020 Cypress Buyers Association Scholarship (CBA) applicant: 

On behalf of the Cypress Buyers Association, we would like to first congratulate you on your impending 

high school graduation. This is one of those significant milestones in life that leads to your next chapter. 

Your high school memories will last a lifetime and hopefully the FFA experience will rank highest amongst 

all. 

Attached you will find the details of the Cypress Buyers Association Scholarship. The Scholarship program 

is designed to ensure a fair and impartial consideration for all applicants. Please take some time to 

carefully read all the information before you begin the application. Completed application packets must 

mailed to Cypress Buyers Association and postmarked no later than April 17th, 2020.  Please do not wait 

until the due date to begin your application process as there is extensive support documentation that will 

need to be gathered.  

We look forward to working with you. If you have any questions concerning the application process, please 

feel free to contact me. 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Raelyn Solice 

Vice President of Scholarships 

 


